ST, MART'S LADINS AUXILIARY

1965

EXECUTIVE COMITTER

President

Reverend Karekin Kazanjian
Co-Chairmen

Mrs. Clara Andonian and Mrs.
Lillian Kasparian

Recording Secretary Mrs. Rose Kafafian
Corresponding Sec'y Mrs. Gladys Glassner
Asst. Corr. Secretary Mrs. Rose Babigian
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Ad#isor
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There are 58 members in the Ladies Auxiliary.

Ae. LADIES AUXILINRY PROFIT MAXING PROJECTS
1.

The All Male Style Show and Buffet Supper was held.
in the churdr auditorium on February 6th.

2. & Luncheon was prepared and served before the Annual

Parish meeting on February 21.

3. Vartananz and Auxiliary Doy were celebrated on March 7th.

4, 4 Lenten LuncheOﬁr@ab'held'on Maixch 24th-
5. Baster lapel pins were sold and mite boxes were
collected in April.

6. A Rummage and Bake Sale were held in the Church
Auditorium on May 13, 14 and 15th.

A Cultural Program and Dinner was sponsered jointly
with the Parish Council on October 23rd.

8. The Anmual Church Bazaxr was held on November 19, 20
md 21st.

9. The Tadies sponsered a concert party to the ﬂEssiah at
Constitution Hall on December 5th. A reception for
the artists follwed at thé home of Mr. & Mrs. R. Babigiar.

10. A Christmas Party and Buffet Tunchesn was held in
our Church Auditorium on December 19th.

11. Pecans were sold during the months of November and
December.

12. Coffee is prepzred and served each Sunday by the
Tadies Auxiliary.
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appreciation for the guidance given by our lastor, Very

Twice during the year, Rally Doy and Armenicn
Christmas, breakfast was prepared and served by
the Ladies to the Sunday School children.

On June 17th, the Ladies honored Mrs. Srpouhy
Koumjian , out-going Chairrman, at a Luncheon at
Watergnte Inm,

a successful menbership tea resulting in 8 new
menbers was held in our Church Auditorium on
~September 15th,

An Armenian School for children from ages 6 to 14
was initiated and sronsored by the Ladies. Classes
began in September and will continue thru to May.
There are 13 children enrolled. Classes are held
fromm 10 to 12 o'clock on Saturday mornings in the
Church Auditorium. Teachers are Miss Mary Bogosian
and Mr. Ashod Krikorian under the supervision of
Reverend Kazanjion.

Over 40 gifts were purchased by the Auxilicry and
distributed by Santa Claus at the annual Christros
Party.

The Kitchen Cormittee with the ap»roval of the Parish
Council cormleted their task of selecting and purchasing
kitchen equipnent.

Material Br choir robes was purchased and robes were
rade by the Lacdies,

Material was purchased Hr dranes which were completed
and now hang in the Church Office and Baptismal Room.

The Ladies Auxiliary expresses its

- -

Reverend Karekin Kozanjian and for the support of the
rarish Council.

2Mrs.; Clara indonian
Mrs,) Lillian Kasparian

Co-Chairmen



